
 

 
 

Council Committee Report 
 

To: Municipal Revitalization and Heritage Advisory Committee  

Date: March 21, 2024 

From: Brigid Ayotte, Economic Development & Communications Officer  

Report Number: PEB 2024-16  

Subject: Mural Samples 

 

Recommendation: 
 
That the Municipal Revitalization and Heritage Advisory Committee review the options 
presented in Report PEB 2024-16 and provide direction to Staff regarding the style and 
location of the new mural. 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Overview of Project:  
 
Staff presented mural concepts to the Committee at the January 18, 2024 meeting.  The 
Committee requested that other display options be considered.   
 
Staff reviewed approximately 45 different design concepts that range from 
contemporary/interpretive art to informative signage/kiosk options.  Photos below 
represent Staff’s top choices.  Attachment 1 to this Report includes all 45 options.   
 
Staff have not investigated pricing details for any of the options at this time.   
 
Staff are seeking direction from the Committee on: 
 

a) Moving from a mural concept to an informative sign concept; or 
b) Moving to a freestanding display; or  
c) Keeping the original plan to mount display panels to the side of the existing 

shelter. 
 
In August 2023, Council approved a proposed location of the Mural, being the west side 
of the shelter at the entrance to Station Trail.  Council also approved the concept of 
building upon the story of the train station as it relates to the journey of a new member 
to the community and directed Staff to move forward with contracting an artist to 
complete the project.   
 
If the Committee wishes to alter the location or concept, Staff will seek authorization 
from Council for the amendment. 
 
 



 
 
 
The 2024 Capital Budget includes $7,000.00 for the mural project.  The project must be 
completed within the allocated budget. 
 
 
Staff Selections 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Figure 1: A good blend of public art and information 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
Figure 2: Captures the original concept presented to the Committee in January 
2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Figure 3:  More traditional signage option but could be free standing or affixed to a 
structure. 
 

 
 
Figure 4: Same as Figure 3 but affixed to a structure. 



Financial Impact: 

The approved budget for the project is $7,000.00 (GL # 02-45-460-46002-6150).  The 
project is a rollover from the 2023 budget. 

Attachment:  

No. 1: Full List of Mural/Sign Concepts

Respectfully Submitted by, 

Brigid Ayotte  
Economic Development & Communications Officer 
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